
 

Farmington High School Building Committee 

Chair Report – January 29, 2020 Meeting 

Welcome to the Chair Report! After each FHS Building Committee meeting, I will compose and distribute 

a concise summary of the meeting to keep everyone informed and up to date. The Chair Report is a 

communication tool that was recommended by the FHS Facility and Financial Ad Hoc Committee.  Please 

visit the Town website for committee and subcommittee information, minutes, and agendas. A comment 

form is also available on the website if you have questions, comments, or suggestions for the committee. 

- Meg Guerrera, Chair 

Meeting Highlights 

• The FHS Building Committee unanimously voted to recommend Option 3 (New Build Option) by 
TSKP Studio for Town Council consideration.  The presentation of the recommendation can be 
found at fhsbuildingproject.org 

• The FHS Building Committee will be presenting their recommendation to Town Council at their 
meet on Tuesday, February 4th at 7:00 P.M.  

http://www.farmington-ct.org/government/2019-farmington-high-school-building-committee
http://www.farmington-ct.org/government/2019-farmington-high-school-building-committee/contact-the-fhs-building-committee
http://www.farmington-ct.org/government/2019-farmington-high-school-building-committee/contact-the-fhs-building-committee
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5d31dfa91abe780001b25f41/t/5e3260c21e28eb2e4b113f8f/1580359875719/FHSBC+1_29+FHSBC+Presentation.pdf


• The next FHS Building Committee Meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 5th at 6:30 P.M. 
at the FHS Library.   


